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4th October 2022



Dear Parents/Carers

I hope everyone is keeping well. Can I please ask for some help with the following:

1. Can we not have metal water bottles sent into school as there are too many potential risks for my liking with these.

1. Can we also please not have fizzy drinks, packets of biscuits or other junk foods sent into school. A number of pupils have been bringing the above in and obviously it isn’t great for them or help with behaviours.

1. Please can I remind people of our uniform policy. We do not have a stringent approach to uniform and we have built a pupil friendly uniform, but too many pupils at present are wearing non-school hoodies, tracksuit bottoms and trainers. 

1. Mobile phones are to be handed in every morning. If these are not handed in we will be asking for support with collecting them. This is a safeguarding issue as well as about the protection of the devices themselves.

Thanks as always



Adam


Adam Dabin
Head teacher 
Sir Bobby Robson School
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